
My Week of Work   
Experience of workplaces is an important part of our school careers 
programme.  During the week commencing Monday 8 June 2020, 
20 lessons will be available via Oak National Academy.  These 
optional lessons will support students to gain insight into the world 
of work through employer videos and resources. Students will be 
able to complete tasks each day to develop and showcase 
employability skills.  

There is no cost to My Week of Work, it is free to access for all 
students of all year groups (although it is most suitable for Years 9 
and 10). 

Students can access ‘My World of Work’ lessons directly through the Oak National Academy 
platform at https://www.thenational.academy, there is no registration required. Industries from a 
range of sectors have volunteered their employees and time to support the sessions.  Please 
encourage your child to visit this website and take a look.   

Any tasks students complete, should be emailed to michelle.robb@notleyhigh.com 
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